
Borden Heritage Group report for BPC May 2024 

Operation ‘Fortitude’ was the subject of our May meeting, Len 

Howell gave us an excellent presentation it was interesting to find out 

about all those spies, double crossing and strategy that helped keep 

the big secret of the D Day plans. 

John and Sheila Hepburn provided a fascinating display including 

relics of a Messerschmitt that crashed in Borden in September 1940. 

Gefr Werner bailed out and was unhurt. 

Plans are being made for a visit to a local archaeological site of 

interest. 

Eileen Harrison 

Borden Heritage Group Chairman 


